







August 19, 2025

Father Michael Brzezowski Parish Of The Holy Spirit 7409 W Clearwater Ave Kennewick, WA 99336

Dear Father Brzezowski,

Thank you for your generous contribution of \$300 dated August 7, 2025 - check #18862.

Because of you, an uninsured adult in our community can walk into Grace Clinic and receive muchneeded medical, dental, or mental health services at no cost to them. Your generosity is a lifeline for hardworking neighbors who can't afford basic healthcare.

You are part of a compassionate community bringing hope, healing, and dignity—one patient at a time.

With gratitude,

Avonte Jackson

**Executive Director** 

Zumbathon is Saturday, September 27, 2025. Hope you can join in the fun! Sponsorship opportunities are available. Visit GraceClinicOnline.org for details.

For updates and clinic news, please follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and LinkedIn.

Grace Clinic is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, Federal Tax ID #77-0592408. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

If you have questions about this receipt, please contact me at 509-289-2121.